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The wind blows where it wishes, 
and you hear its sound, but you do 
not know where it comes from or 
where it goes.  So it is with 
everyone who is born of the Spirit.  
John 3:8  

GATHERING SCHEDULE   

Board Meeting      6:00 P.M. 

Fellowship             6:30 P.M. 

Worship                 7:30 P.M.                     

 
July 15th             UMC -Three 
Rivers     
 
Aug 19th         UMC - Beeville 
 
Sept 16th         Brush Country 
George West   
 
Oct 21st           Beeville First 
Baptist -   Beeville               

Grace and peace in the name of 
our Lord Jesus Christ. 
 
 
“For this reason I remind you to 
fan into flame the gift of God, 
which is in you through the 
laying on of my hands. For the 
Spirit God gave us does not 
make us timid, but gives us 
power, love and self-discipline.” 
2 Timothy 1:6-7 
 
 
Summer time is a wonderful 
time for camp fires. I think about 
a spark that is becoming a 
flame. Kindling, and fanning the 
flame help it to grow. But then it 
needs work to keep the fire 
going. It needs to have dry 
wood added at just the right 
time, a ready supply of oxygen.  
 
 
Paul uses the imagery of a 
flame in his letter to Timothy as 
a way to encourage. Our 
spiritual lives need tending to 
just like the fire. What would our 
summer plans and projects look 
like if they included some 
special things to fan the flames 
so that we can experience anew 
God's power, love and self-
discipline? 
 
De Colores!   
Pastor Adrienne 
Windmill Emmaus Spiritual 
Director 

See Adrienne Page 2 

Adrienne Zermeno 

Community      
Spiritual       
Director 

      It’s Finally Here 
3 John 1:1-8 NIV 
1 The elder, To my dear friend 
Gaius, whom I love in the 
truth. 
2 Dear friend, I pray that you 
may enjoy good health and 
that all may go well with you, 
even as your soul is getting 
along well. 3 It gave me great 
joy when some 
believers came and testified 
about your faithfulness to the 
truth, telling how you 
continue to walk in it. 4 I have 
no greater joy than to hear 
that my children are walking 
in the truth. 
5 Dear friend, you are faithful 
in what you are doing for the 
brothers and sisters,[a] even 
though they are strangers to 
you. 6 They have told the 
church about your love. 
Please send them on their 
way in a manner that 
honors God. 7 It was for the 
sake of the Name that they 
went out, receiving no help 
from the pagans. 8 We ought 
therefore to show hospitality 
to such people so that we 
may work together for the 
truth. 

See Danny Page 2 

 

 Danny Denson 

Community 
Lay Director 

 

https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=3%20John%201&version=NIV#fen-NIV-30664a


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

If you will give a  
Fourth Day Talk 
at a gathering,  

 Contact: Danny Denson 
danny@densonlls.com 

830-299-9661 
 
 

Adrienne continued from page 1 
 
 
 

Danny continued from page 
 
As most of you know, my family had a scare last month. We know that God places trials in our lives and this event 
was no different. As it played out, decisions were made and things came together that can only be described as 
blessings. The decision about the right facility, arriving exactly as the doctor was finishing another patient, and a 
caring/ godly staff who provided exemplary care. 
 At the end of the stay, we were introduced to a nurse who wanted Tricia to participate in a trial study. Long story 
short, Tricia was not able to participate in the study but we were able to minister to the nurse whose daughter is 
having some serious health/ mental health issues. We truly believe that God placed us there for a reason. She was 
struggling as a mother and questioning her faith as a Christian. Our office visit was just over 2 hours that morning 
with the majority of the visit spent in ministry with Holly.  
It is amazing that an event that started with terror and fear would lead to God using us as Ministers of his word. 
We were able to minister to a child of God who needed some support while our Emmaus Community ministered to 
us through all of the prayers, notes, phone calls and messages.  

God Bless and De Colores!!!   
Danny 
 

Prayer Requests 

 

Walk #71                   Pilgrims   Walk #72
        
  

mailto:danny@densonlls.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Chris Carter            
Lay Director              

Walk # 72            
April   2022 

 
 

 
 

 

Greetings Windmill Emmaus Community,  

 
Tick Tock, Tick Tock, Tick Tock.   This summer is flying by and team selection is coming up 
quickly.  July 18th will be the day for team selection for Men’s Walk #72.  I’m still looking for 
a few good men and women to fill the inside and outside teams!!! I must have your 
application in prior to team selection.  I’ll be able to take them at the next gathering.    

Not much has changed with pilgrims.  I still have the same 3 from last month and hope to 
get a few more after team selection.  This is a community wide effort in filling these 
walks.  If you know someone, just ask.  I’ve asked people for years and some have 
gone.  Others tell me not this year, maybe next.  We still have to ask.  Again, we are now 
1/12 of the way to filling Walk #72!!! 

Please feel free to contact me 210-286-5345, chriscarter72@hotmail.com or for mailing 
info, Chris Carter 1088 FM 99, Karnes City, TX 78118.   See y’all at the next gathering!!! 

De Colores!   
Chris Carter 
 

 

Susan Warner            
Lay Director              

Walk # 71            
October   2021 

 

 

Greetings Emmaus Brothers and Sisters:  
 
It was so great to see everyone at the Gathering in June at Karnes City 
UMC. If you missed it, you missed a Big Blessing! Please make plans 
to join us on Thurs., July 15th at UMC – Three Rivers for our next 
Gathering which I can guarantee will be another Big Blessing. 
 
We had an awesome first (second time – repeat because of COVID) 
team meeting! We listened to four awesome talks by four awesome 
speakers! I look forward to meeting with the inside team again for our 
second team meeting on July 17th at UMC in George West. We will 
listen to four more awesome talks given by four more awesome team 
members. 
 
For Walk #71, I chose one of my favorite Bible Verses, 2nd Corinthians 
5:7, “Walk by Faith, Not by Sight”. Last week, I was honored to attend 
the funeral of the mother of one of my former co-workers. The 
officiating pastor did an awesome job of boldly sharing the Gospel. The 
he said something so simple, yet profound. He said, “When we get to 
Heaven, we get to see our Faith!” That statement has given me a new 
outlook on the Bible verse I chose! Think about that statement and 
pray about that statement and have renewed hope that we do indeed 
get to see our Faith in person, in the Glory of God for all eternity! 

mailto:chriscarter72@hotmail.com


 

Currently, I have SEVEN pilgrim applications in my hands and many, many more in the works!  I 
am still praying for a full walk because I know with all my heart that there are EVEN more than 36 
women out there who need to feel God’s love for 72 hours to make a grand difference in their lives 
and in their walk with the Lord! Please pray about sponsoring someone you love who would truly 
benefit from the Walk to Emmaus experience as much as you and I did! 
 
I hope and pray you all have an awesome 4th of July celebration with your family and friends. Have 
fun, but be very safe!  Every one of you are very precious to me! 

 

De Colores,  

Susan “Doc” Warner 
Lay Director Walk # 71 
 500 South Hillside Drive # 2101 
Beeville, TX. 78102 
 361-877-9880 
drsusanwarner@yahoo.com 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

FIRST UNITED 
METHODIST CHURCH  

106 E. CLEVELAND ST.     
BEEVILLE, TEXAS 

78102 

WINDMILL EMMAUS COMMUNITY  
BOARD MEMBERS  2021 
Danny Denson        (Community Lay Director)  
Jessica Kuehlem         (Assistant Community Lay Director) 
Leanne Fox                 (Secretary) 
Tricia Denson             (Treasurer) 
Tanya Morgan            (Community Board Rep)             
Adrienne Zermeno      (Community Spiritual Director)                                                

        (Assistant Spiritual Director) 
Don Taylor                  (Assistant Spiritual Director) 
Dean Fleming              (Assistant Spiritual Director) 
Susan Warner 
Christi Morgan     
Ralph McMullen        
Tenee Renard         
Regina Terry  
Candy Fuller          
 Tamara Crisp 
Albert Constante 
           

To receive the Breeze via email send your email address to windmillprayers@gmail.com and The Denson’s will 
send the Breeze to your email address. 

Windmill Emmaus Financial Report 

General Operating Fund           $ 16,186.68 

Scholarship Fund            $   3,643.50 

Total Funds Available            $ 19,830.18 

Gathering attendance                               

 

 If you are unable to attend monthly gatherings but 
would like to contribute to the financial needs of 
your Windmill Emmaus Community, donations can 
be sent to Tricia Denson (treasurer), P. O. Box 26, 
Beeville, Texas 78104. 
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